From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 04 December 2017 21:58

To: Jamie. Newman@met.pnn.police.uk

Subject: Re: Our meeting today.

Hi Jamie

You said you would give me the pocket notebook and statements and anything else you could.
Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 4 Dec 2017, at 12:12, <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>

<Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

Hello Lorraine,

Absolutely, to confirm it was the pocket note book wasn’t it?
Was there anything else?

Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU) | Directorate of Professional
Standards |

MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Email Jamie.newman@met.pnn.police.uk
Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

'Setting the bar and upholding standards without fear or favour’

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 01 December 2017 11:46

To: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards
<Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>

Subject: Re: Our meeting today.

Dear Jamie

Thank you for the reply, now you have completed the report can you send the document over
you said i could have?

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 1 Dec 2017, at 09:20, <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>
<Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

Good Morning Lorraine,

| hope this email finds you well.

To confirm the report is complete and awaits supervision.

As soon as it’s signed off I'll send it to you, I’'m hopeful this will be by the end of
next week,

If you’ve any questions in the interim please do let me know.

Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU) | Directorate of
Professional Standards |

MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Emall
Jamie.newman@met.pnn.police.uk
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